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Illinois Department of
Nuclear Safety

ATTN: Mr. Tim Runyon
1035 Outer Park Drive
Springfield, IL 62704

-Dear Mr. Runyon:

Based upon one of your staff member's request on March 24, 1992,
we are sending you a copy of Inspection Report No.50-186/92001
(DRSS), dated April 10, 1992. The inspection p tained to a
shipment of irradiated reactor fuel from the University of
Missouri (Columbia) Research Reactor to the Department of Energy
Westinghouse Savannah River Site, Aiken, South Carolina.

Please a,dvise us if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

'jW"
L. Rob rt Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

Enclosure: As stated

cc: DCD/DCB(RIDS)
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